
December 7, 2016 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In February of 2009 we attended a firehouse meeting on the subject of Radon gas poison 
as a very real danger in homes in our area.  After the meeting we acquired a free Radon 
test kit from Douglas County Extension Service in Gardnerville to determine the threat 
status of our home.  After nearly a four day test our Radon gas level was determined to be 
16.3pCi/L, substantially high than the maximum safety level of 4.0pCi/L.  We 
subsequently began to investigate a Radon mitigation contractor to deal with our 
problem.  After investigating several options we chose Derrick Carpenter, owner of 
Dependable Home Solutions/now Aired Out Radon Service.  He was very patient 
explaining the danger of and solution to our Radon gas problem.  Also, he had the most 
competitive bid for the work.  All of these details plus the fact that he was selected as an 
independent speaker by the University of Nevada personnel who put on the Radon gas 
seminars in the area.  He performed the work in early 2009 installing the approved 
ground barrier and venting system including a vent fan that has run 24/7 for almost 8 
years without a glitch.  The results of another test after the work done by Derrick were 
0.9pCi/L!  NV Energy determined the power draw for the fan to be a minimal 3.2 KWH 
per day.  We conducted another test just over a year ago to check the Radon gas level 
after 7 years and used a slightly different test kit, an electronic system and performed a 
bit shorter duration.  The result using a different test kit and meter was a level of 2.1pCi/
L, still substantially below the danger level.   

We are extremely satisfied with the work done by Derrick Carpenter and his follow up 
years after the work performed.  We very highly recommend Aired Out Radon Service to 
anyone addressing this issue in their home. 

Doug and Gailen Bell 
Gardnerville, Nevada


